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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 GCSE Information Evening 

 

I would like to invite you and your child to the year 9 GCSE Information Evening on 

Wednesday 23rd November. The evening will run from 5.30pm until 6.15pm in the main 

hall, so please enter the school through reception. This is a great opportunity to come 

and hear from subject leaders in key stage 4 English, maths and science. They will be 

providing valuable information relating to the GCSE curriculum in the three core 

subjects. 

 

It will be helpful for you to attend so that you will be able to support your child through 

the next three years of their education. It will also be a good opportunity for you to ask 

any questions you might have regarding any other areas of the GCSE programme that 

your child has just begun. I will be in attendance along with other members of SLT to 

help with any queries you may have. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss K Hilaly 

Leader of Year 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


